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MEMORANDUM FOR: John T. Larkins, Executive Director, Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards and Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste

FROM: Bill M. Morris, Director, Division of Regulatory
Applications, Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

SUBJECT: ACRS REVIEW OF THE FINAL AMENDMENTS TO 10 CFR PART 55 ON
RENEWAL OF LICENSES AND REQUALIFICATION REQUIREMENTS FOR
LICENSED OPERATORS

Enclosed for your review and consideration is the subject final rulemaking
package. The ACRS full committee is scheduled to review this rulemaking on
October 8, 1993. The proposed version of this rulemaking was reviewed by the
Committee on October 8, 1992. No major changes have been made in the rule due
to resolution of the public comments.

The rulemaking package is being submitted for office review and concurrence in
parallel with the ACRS review, if you have any questions, the RES contact for ,

this rulemaking is Tony DiPalo, 492-3784. The NRR contact is Frank Collins,
504-3173.

Bill M. Morris, Director
Division of Regulatory Applications
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
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